
June 7, 2017  
Addendum #3  
RFP #2017-003  

Modular Relocation & Site Development  
 

 
 
Below is a link to the original plans for the modular units that are being located in the  

RFP #2017-003.  All bidders should refer to the De Anza site when referencing the plans.   

  https://neighborhoodhouse.sharefile.com/d-s36a838a4b784d038 

 

https://neighborhoodhouse.sharefile.com/d-s36a838a4b784d038

